
Dear Representatives: 
If it weren't for the grace of God, I might be in ICU or the morge today.  
 
Coming out of a sporting goods store at closing time last week, I was accosted by two young men. One 
began peppering me with questions about what I had, what I was carrying. He asked me if I had any 
firearms , and if I was a good shot. The other stayed just out of my vision.  
 
For some reason, they apparently decided that I wasn't worth robbing. Even though they had me 
outnumbered 2 to 1 in a deserted parking lot, and I had nothing to protect myself with, they let me go. It 
could as easily gone the other way: they could have cracked me over the head and left me bleeding in 
that deserted parking lot, and I wouldn't be here today.  
 
My message to you is simple:  law abiding citizens don't need your stupid, intrusive, unworkable SB 941. 
We need protection -- from the predators who threaten our lives, our property, our homes and families. 
The police can't do it all -- we have to have the means to defend ourselves. And your attempt to deny us 
that natural right, by strangling it with endless red tape and ever more restrictive regulations, puts you 
on the side of the robbers and rapists who prey on us.  
 
NO ON SB 941! 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


